
Urgent Notice/12.05.24 

---------------------------------------- 

All the final year students and P.G students are hereby informed that the date of recruitment drive 

which was scheduled to be held on 14.05.24, Tuesday is postponed to the 1st week of June .The date of 

recruitment  shall be notified well in advance . 

J.Mohanta, 

Principal, 

Karanjia(A) College, 

Karanjia. 


